From:

To: IPCN Enquiries Mailbox

Subject: Darling Harbour developement SSD 7874
Date: Wednesday, 19 May 2021 7:10:47 PM
Dear IPCN,

My name is Jeeva Ranee Seelan
I am the owner of unit 55, 1-29 Bunn st; Pyrmont.

I read the Mirvac's revised proposal. It is not acceptable as it is not
in the interest of the public.

The area is well known to the public for entertainment. The current area
available for this will not be there if Mirvacs idea is adopted.

Tall multi level Podium with many steps is not suitable for many,
especially the elderly & disabled.

The RL 11.8 suggested by you is the best solution for the public & the
neighbourhood as it will allow larger FLAT PUBLIC SPACE without much
impact on the Pyrmont Bridge.

We do not need more office spaces in an area meant for recreation &
entertainment !

Thank you for considering my objection

Jeeva Ranee
19/5/21






